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Greetings! 

Susan Clark was the guest speaker at the 

September meeting, and she gave a great 

presentation on her rug hooking journey and 

work.  

 

She is passionate about colour and fibre arts. 

Susan is an Ontario Hooking Craft Guild 

Certified Teacher, and has been a member of 

the OHCG since 2006. Her work is regularly 

shown at the OHCG Annuals, where she has 

won awards in the following categories: Original 

(2014), Theme Award (2016 and 2020), Wide 

Cut (2018), and Fine Cut (2019). She has 

published articles in the OHCG Newsletter and 

contributed a chapter in Rug Hooking 

Magazine’s, “Hooked Carpetbags” publication 

(2017). 

 

Susan has also been a member of the 

Association of Traditional Hooking Artists 

(ATHA) since 2018, and a member of the 

National Guild of Pearl K. McGowan 

Hookrafters, since 2020. She is currently 

working towards her McGown teacher’s 

certification. 

 

Susan’s portfolio and workshop descriptions 

may be viewed on her website 

https://www.srcdesigns.ca/ 

Below are a few samples of Susan’s work. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Kenzie Anne (2009) 
Taught by Anne Boissinot, 

Brampton, Ontario 
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Show & Tell 

 

Tina Carrick 

 

 

  Cynthia Dabrowski 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jeannie Crockett 
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Alicia Mills 

 

 

Susan Russo 
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Sue Sweetser 
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Marcy Young 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

A woman recently donated three frames to Ildi (see 

pics below). If you are interested in any of them, Ildi 

is taking bids. The best offer will win, as long as we 

get what we believe to be a reasonable offer. Ildi 

will deliver the items if the winning bidder is within 

a 30-mile radius of Reading. There are two Puritan 

frames, one with a stand that is in very good shape. 

The second one that is just the frame has noticeable 

use but is still servicable. Send your bids to Ildi and 

Sue. All proceeds will go to the Mayflower group.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Mayflower Meetings 2020 - 2021 
 

October 17, 2020 

Guest Speaker John Sullivan 

Hooking with Yarn 

 

November 21, 2020 

Challenge and Possible Journey 

(to be determined) 

 

December 12, 2020 

Christmas Party 

Gift Exchange 

 

January 16, 2021 

Guest Speaker Catherine Flowers 

Zipper Heart Pin 

 

February 20, 2021 

Guest Speaker Ania Knap 

Make and Take 

 

March 20, 2021 

Guest Speaker Lisanne Miller 

Wreaths 

 

April 17, 2021 

Hook-In 

 

May 15, 2021 

Guest Speaker 

Donna Allen 

Waldoboro 

 

June 19, 2021 

Strawberry Festival 

 

Meeting Location: 

Due to the Covid pandemic, our meetings are being 

held on Zoom until further notice.  

 

Board Members: 

Co-President: Ann Duggan 

     Email: daisdaph2@yahoo.com  

     Phone: 978.658.5672 

Vice President & Membership: Ildi Tary 

Treasurer: Tina Carrick  

Co-Secretary: Andrea Gendron 

Co-Secretary/Newsletter: Sue Sweetser            

Email: suesweetser@yahoo.com 

Programs: Eileen Koch 

Hostess Coordinators:  

Janice Oberlander & Marcy Young 

Webmaster – Susan Russo   

 Email: Susan.j.Russo@comcast.net  

 

Note: All chapter members must also 

belong to ATHA. 

ATHA Website:  

www.ATHARugs.com  

Mayflower Website:  

www.Mayflowerchapter.com 
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